
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Dec 30, 2021 at 9:49 AM 
Subject: Re: Emergency Purchase WVDOH Dist 1 
To: Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> 
Cc: John W Estep <john.w.estep@wv.gov>, Tara L Lyle <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov>, Kristy E James 
<kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
 

Dusty, 
 
Your emergency request for bridge repair steel pipe is approved. Please follow all emergency 
procedures outlined on the Purchasing procedures handbook and submit all supporting 
documentation to this office within 30 days of this approval. 
 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
 
 
 
On Thu, Dec 30, 2021 at 9:41 AM Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> wrote: 
I just received an emergency request for galvanized pipe with bands for an emergency 
bridge repair for District 1. During a recent inspection of three bridges where  there had 
been a lot of  recent high water issues, District 1 discovered that some of the pipes 
were collapsing which caused one bridge to be closed completely, the other two bridges 
are below standard and need to be repaired before the next weather event with high 
water. 
 
The District is expecting this emergency to be around $60,000.00.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Dusty Smith  
304.414.6859 
Thank you, 
 
Dusty Smith  
304.414.6859 
 
 
On Thu, Dec 30, 2021 at 8:27 AM Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> wrote: 



I just received an emergency request for galvanized pipe with bands for an emergency 
bridge repair for District 1.  
 
The District is expecting this emergency to be around $60,000.00.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Dusty Smith  
304.414.6859 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Thompson, James L <james.l.thompson@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Dec 30, 2021 at 8:09 AM 
Subject: Bridge Request For Emergency Purchase WVDOH Dist 1 
To: Dusty J Smith <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov>, King, Dessie G <dessie.g.king@wv.gov> 
 

WVDOH Dist 1. is in need of emergency purchase for pipe due to one bridge being already 
closed and two other in the process of being closed due to safety concerns. 
 
 
-- 

James L. Thompson 

HDDSSSR 

WV DOH District One  
Phone: 304-205-6981 
 


